
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS OF SHELBURNE 

 
Prospective candidates for Town office(s) may file at the 

Town Office with Town Clerk, Amy Kuzma, beginning 

Wednesday, January 22nd, 2025, through Friday, January 

31st, 2025. 

 

The Town Clerk’s office will also be open on Friday, 

January 31st  2025, from 3 PM to 5 PM to accept candidacy 

forms in person.  
 

Filing closes at 5:00 PM on  

Friday, January 31st, 2025. 

 
 

The following offices will be open on the 2025 Town 

Ballot: 
   

1 – Selectperson for 3 years 

1 – Budget Committee Member for 3 years 

1 – Memorial Forest Committee Member for 3 years 

1 – Cemetery Trustee for 3 years 

1 – Trustee of Trust Funds for 3 years 

1 – Library Trustee for 3 years 
 

 

Also, Tuesday, February 4th, 2025, is the last day to 

petition the Select Board to include warrant articles for the 

March 11th, 2025, Town Meeting (RSA 39:3). 

 

Amy Kuzma, Town Clerk 

603-466-2262 


